
 

 

 

 

 

 

 25 March 2020 

 

MESSAGE: 21-DAY LOCKDOWN 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

First and foremost, our hearts and thoughts go out to all who have been affected by the COVID-19 outbreak. 

In reference to President Cyril Ramaphosa’s announcement on Monday that a National Lockdown be implemented 

from midnight Thursday 26 of March 2020 for 21 days, we wish to express our full support to this necessary step. 

 

We do understand the impact this may have on business in general but believe there are no better course of action to 

follow at this time. Our industry is not defined as an essential service and we therefore wish to inform you that we 

would be closed for business (i.e. for the supply of bituminous products) at close of business on Wednesday 25 March 

2020 until Monday 20 April 2020. Please contact the relevant Branch Manager for further detail if necessary. 

 

We are further relying on your continued support and as we will be fulfilling our obligations to our creditors in terms of 

timeous payments of their accounts, we depend on the timely remittance of your payment to us please. Again, our 

Branch Managers will be available should there be queries. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to urge you and your families to act responsibly, be kind to those around you and 

stay positive during this time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

           

_______________________ 
Eddie Jansen van Vuuren  
GENERAL MANAGER 
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